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The Lake Beulah Management District has collaborated with three other Lake Beulah area Associations 

to develop and issue a Combined Response to the Village of East Troy 2030 Comprehensive Community 

Plan. 

 

The Combined Response covers those sections of the Village Plan which affect Lake Beulah, the lake 

watershed and surrounding areas and offers recommendations for improved future cooperation 

between neighboring governmental authorities and the Village in order to develop a Growth Plan that 

meets the needs of all residents and future generations. 

 

The Combined Response was presented to all Village Board members in January 2009 and will be 

publicized in local newspapers as the Village undertakes a number of open hearings for discussion 

before the Revised Plan is adopted in June 2009. 

 

Click here to read the full Combined Response. 

 

Interested readers may also wish to view the history of East Troy's Well #7 and the on-going cooperative 

program between the Village Of East Troy, LBMD and the Lake Beulah Protective and Improvement 

Association to monitor the impact of water pumped by Well #7 from the aquifer that is the primary 

source of Lake Beulah groundwater. (See Well #7 information in the Topics Section of this web site). 


